
Over the past few months, SD of Wild Rose, along with 
Bray Architects and Miron Construction, has been active 
in the design process of the Middle/High School and the 
Elementary School. 

In May, the design highlight was being able to go on 
tours of other Middle & High School facilities at Hartford 
Union HS, Mayville HS, and Kewaskum MS/HS. These 
three schools were chosen specifically as they all had 
projects in the past 5-7 years that emphasized the areas 
that Wild Rose is also emphasizing. SD of Wild Rose 
Administrator Craig Hayes, both building principals and 
staff critical to specific program areas, all attended the 
tours.

In June, many of the existing site studies were 
completed. That means getting a topographical survey, 
geotechnical borings, and additional studies into existing 
infrastructure have all taken place alongside design 
meetings.

In July, the focus was on the design details of the new 
secure entry sequences, remodeled art, family and 
consumer science, and technology education spaces. 
The Elementary School addition layout has been 
finalized, and Bray Architects is working through the 
engineering on that building.

PLANNING & DESIGN UPDATE

STAFF TOURING HARTFORD UNION HIGHSCHOOL

WHAT’S NEXT?
	» Looking at exterior design features for the 

Elementary School Addition and Canopies at the 
Middle / High School

	» Continued Development in the Middle / High 
School in specific areas such as Art, Tech Ed, 
and Family and Consumer Science

	» Interior design updates
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